
20/11/2024

If you haven’t received your
statement - please check you spam /

junk folder

School Fees 2025

Kindly note that ALL school fees for 2024 should be paid up by 31 December 2024.
Unfortunately, outstanding school fees cannot roll over to 2025 and handover of

outstanding accounts will follow.

Reports will be issued to parents on 6 December from 7h30 till 9am only
NO report will be issued to parents of learners with outstanding books/book fees.
Parents who wish to take transfers to other schools should mail a letter to the
school to request a transfer asap.
These transfers will then be attached to the report of the learner if ALL school fees
are paid up.
All grade 7 learners will receive their transfer letter with the report card.

Once off registration fee:                           R500
School fees Gr R:                                        R19 294 per annum
School fees Gr 1-7:                                    R17 472 per annum

Current Learners
  School fees Gr 1-7:                                    R17 472 per annum

AERORAND
PRIMARY SCHOOL

NO. 8/24

Food drive for General Assistants
A heartfelt thanks to parents for your kind hearts and open hands with the Food Drive initiative! 

You really blessed our General Assistants with your generous contributions.

Please see the new school fees for 2025 that was approved at the AGM held on 6 November 

New learners

Reports & Transfer cards



25/11 - Recycling & cleaning of classes (Civvies - no cost)
26/11 - Colour festival (Civvies -R10, R5 per paint powder)
27/11 – Prefects 2025 training & last day of school – (civvies - no cost) 
28/11 - Gr 7 farewell 
06/12 - Collect report cards 7h30 - 9h00

Lastly, may you and your
loved ones have a blessed
Festive season and return
safely in 2025.

Yours in Education
EE PRETORIUS 
PRINCIPAL

Stationery As always, private companies will be at the school on 6
December when report cards are collected. Parents are
welcome to buy the required stationery packs from any

of these companies. Card facilities will be available.

Lost and found
Clothes from Lost & Found will also be available for

collection on the 6th. All items not claimed by the 6th
will be donated to the school’s clothing bank. 

Special thanks should also be extended to the
School Governing Body of the school. All these

members work long hours but avail themselves to
fulfill their pledge of serving the school on your

behalf.

SCHOOLS RE-OPEN ON 15 JANUARY 2025

Program for the
last week of school:

A new communication platform for our
school community starting 2025! 

We will no longer use WhatsApp - all
communication will be done on WEAVR.
Please download the app and use your

cellphone number NOT WhatsApp
number!

WEAVR


